[bookmark: _GoBack]Our Statement of Purpose:
As a community of faith led by the Spirit, we welcome all to worship God and live in loving, just and respectful relationship with each other, our neighbours and the earth. Inspired by the life and ministry of Jesus Christ we strive to recognize the light of God in each person regardless of age, race, physical or mental ability, sexual orientation, gender identification, economic status or any other category by which the world may seek to divide. We challenge ourselves to deepen our relationship to God, to see the light of the divine in each person and in all creation, and to live the faith we proclaim in every aspect of our lives.

Our Week at a Glance – January 7, 2018The flowers today are placed by the Forrest family, in loving memory of our parents, Graham & Vera Forrest & brother Dougie, and our grandparents George & Muriel Walsh and Lorne & Elizabeth Forrest.
.





THIS WEEK AT TSA:
Mon. Jan. 8	UCW General – Chapel, 1:00

Wed. Jan. 10	Men’s Breakfast – Rocky Mountain House, 8:30
		Property – Library, 10:00
		Bible Study – Marian Roffey, 12:00
		Mat Group – Stewart Hall, 1:00
		Crafty Ladies – Library, 1:00
		Finance – Library, 6:00

Thurs. Jan. 11 	Choir – Sanctuary, 7:00

PLEASE SEE BULLETIN BOARD FOR OTHER EVENTS AND DETAILS
AUDIO SYSTEM		Jan. 7 – Garry Scott
			Jan. 14 – Geoff Roberts 

COUNTING OFFERING 	Noma Deshane & Sadie Smith
			February:  Leslee Gervais & Bev Davis

MEALS ON WHEELS	Jan. 7 – Bert & Judi Brisco 
			Jan. 14 – Norma Perry & helper

SCRIPTURE READER	Bert Brisco
UCW General Meeting:  Our first general meeting of 2018 is on Monday, January 8 at 1:00 in the Chapel.

Men’s Breakfast: the next Men’s Breakfast is scheduled for Wednesday, January 10, at 8:30 a.m. at the Rocky Mountain House.

Property:  There will be a Property Committee meeting on Wednesday, January 10 in the Library at 10am.

Crafty Ladies:  Crafty Ladies will resume on January 10, 2018 in the Library at 1pm. Newcomers are always welcome, so come and bring your current (or forgotten) project. 

Mat Group:  The Mat Group will resume on Wednesday January 10, at 1pm in Stewart Hall. New members always welcome.

Art & Spirituality Show Small Group:  We are planning an Art Show again on Sunday, May 6 after the service. It is an art “show”, not a “sale”. There are lots of cold days now to think about art projects, or something you would like to bring to share with others.  Laura Cooke, Ginette Raaphorst, Beulah Wright


